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The Office of the Auditor General of Belize began its first round of presentations in respects to its 

Stakeholder Engagement Strategy Plan 2019-2021.  Tertiary institutions were one of the Office’s 

prioritized stakeholders.  The Office’s objective is to develop advocacy and civic education within 

these student bodies.  The presentations seek to create a sense of awareness regarding the 

duties, roles and responsibilities of the Office of the Auditor General as it relates to the control 

of public funds and assets.   

Today the presentation was made to 83 students from the Business Finance cohort of St. John’s 

College, Junior College (SJCJC).  This presentation commenced at 11 a.m. upstairs of the Webber 

Hall.  It covered topics such as: 

➢ Mandate of the Auditor General 

➢ Powers of the Auditor General 

➢ Four audit products and the audit process 

➢ Audit universe 

➢ Audit criteria and standards 

➢ Internal controls 

➢ Reasons for fraud 

At the end of the presentation there was a question and answer segment.  This segment gave 

the students an opportunity to further expound on points made within the presentation, as well 

as to receive further insight into other matters of interest.  The students also received a small 

token of appreciation on behalf of the Office of the Auditor General.  The Office wishes to thank 

Mrs. Rosalinda Reyes and Ms. Kennisha Williams of SJCJC for coordinating with us to make the 

presentation a success. 

Ms. Cynthia Cayetano delivered the presentation on behalf of the Office of the Auditor General 

of Belize.  She was also supported by Mr. Charles Flowers, Mr. Selwyn Fuller, Mr. Hubert Humes, 

Mr. Michael Diaz and Ms. Nikisha Ack. 

 



 



 



 



 

 


